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Pattullo Bridge Replacement Project 
Upcoming construction activities in Surrey  

The following is an overview of upcoming construction activities and traffic pattern changes planned in Surrey for the 
Pattullo Bridge Replacement Project.  

When lane closures and detours are required, work will be done at night, where feasible, to minimize impacts to 
drivers. Work that does not impact traffic will generally be performed between 7 a.m. and 10 p.m. Monday to 
Saturday.  

Notifications with more information on each of these activities will be posted on the project website and distributed 
in advance. Those who would like to receive email notifications can sign up here. 
 

 

mailto:pattullobridgeproject@gov.bc.ca
mailto:info@bcib.ca
https://www.pattullobridgereplacement.ca/newsletter/


 

Contact the Project 

24/7 Phone Line 
1-844-815-6149 
 

Project Information 
Website: pattullobridgereplacement.ca 
Twitter: @pattulloproject  
Email: pattullobridgeproject@gov.bc.ca 

Work on the Project 
bcib.ca 
info@bcib.ca  
 

 

1. South Approach bridge deck construction – ongoing through summer 

Girder installation and deck panel installation is almost complete. The next step is to pour the concrete overlay to 
complete the bridge deck structure, followed by finishing works including the removal of formwork and the 
installation of utilities and fencing. Occasional overnight closures of Highway 17 between Tannery Road and 
Bridgeview Drive will be required. Nighttime closures of 112/111A Avenue, Bridge Road, and Musqueam Drive will 
also be required.  

 

2. Construction of the new Highway 17 off-ramp and multi-use paths – ongoing into summer 

Girder installation is ongoing and will be followed by deck panel installation. Construction of the structures for the 
new multi-use path connection to Highway 17 is also ongoing. Nighttime closures of Bridge Road, Old Yale Road, and 
overnight directional closures of Highway 17 westbound will be required to complete this work.  

 

3. Construction of the Highway 17 / Old Yale Road overpass: ongoing into summer 

As part of the project, Highway 17 will be 
grade-separated over Old Yale Road, 
improving traffic flow on Highway 17.  

Construction of the eastbound side of the 
overpass is complete.  

Construction of the westbound side of the 
overpass is expected to be complete in late 
spring / early summer. Turning restrictions 
and occasional closures of Highway 17 and 
Old Yale Road are required to complete the 
work.  

Once complete, access between Old Yale 
Road and Highway 17 will be permanently 
removed. 

 

4. Roadwork and multi-use path construction on 112 Avenue and King George Boulevard – ongoing into summer 

112 Avenue has been graded and paved, and construction of the curbs, new sidewalk, and multi-use path is ongoing. 
Construction of the embankment wall alongside King George Boulevard is also underway.  
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